[image: image1.png]S,
fo

N
“N'COMMUNITY
ACADEMIES TRUST



[image: image9.wmf]
Deansway

 Woodloes Park
Warwick
CV34 5DF

Admin5207@welearn365.com
Tel 01926 497491


Wednesday 13th December 2017

Dear Parents / Carers

Reception Christmas Party/Toy Day

During the final week of term, we are planning to hold a Reception Christmas party. 

We will be holding this in the Reception classroom on Thursday 21st December where we will have party games and party food. Please bring your child to school dressed in their party clothes for the day.
Please could you also send your child with their own named box / bag of party food. The children will have already eaten lunch so this only needs to be a small amount of food eg. one sandwich, a healthy snack and a biscuit / cake. We will provide all of the children with a drink of water or squash.

The children are allowed to bring in a toy from home to play with at school on Friday 22nd December.  Please can you ensure that the toy brought to school is non- electrical and not of significant value. It will be the children’s responsibility to look after their toy whilst in school.
Many thanks for your continued support at this very busy time of year. 

Mrs Stevens and Miss Lyons
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